
June 11, 1971 

De r Gregory: 

I received your letter of June 2nd, together with 
the two checks enclosed therein. 

We are enclosing herewith the two receipts dated and 
made out as indicated in your letter. Hope they are 
satisfactory. 

I ish to take tl1is opportunity to thank you for your 
nice gesture in taking credit only for the net amount 
of the stocks and not the gross as some others have done! 
This shows that your HEART is in the Project as well as 
your money. Thank you. 

I as wondering what happened to the Mugar stocks. 
Haven't they been sold? And the Tatosian's too. Well, 
I know how closely you follow these things, but we can 
always use the money. 

As you have mentioned in your letter, $4,000 is credited 
to your Khatchkar Godfather pledge leaving a balance of 
$2,000.00. If only the majority of our pledgers were 
like you and would pay without waiting for reminder after 
reminder. 

Kind personal regards. 
Sincerely, 

Haik Kavookjian 
HK:bp 
Enc1s. Rcpt . #5505, dated 5/21/ 71 for 100 Shares 

Rcppt #5506, dated June 3, 71 for $1,352.50 

M Richard Gregory 
One Park Avenue 
New York, New York 


